
Best wishes to the faculty and students of Computer Science  

 The Indian Institute of Remote Sensing, Dehradun, Uttarkhand state, & Indian Space 

Research Organization and the Department of Space, Government of India, jointly organized 

a three-month online training programme from 27th August 2024 to 22nd November 

2024.    In this regard, the following faculty member and students of Computer Science at 

our college (Trinity College for Women, Namakkal) have completed the online course under 

the title of “Basics of Remote sensing, Geographical Information System and Global 

Navigation Satellite System” 

S.No Name of the Faculty Member Designation and Department  

01 Dr. S. Usharani Assistant Professor in Computer Science 

 

S.No Name of the Student Year and Degree  

01 Ms. V. Hema Second Year M.Sc., Computer Science  

02 Ms. R. Madesh Second Year M.Sc., Computer Science  

03 Ms. D. Dhanloshini Second Year M.Sc., Computer Science  

04 Ms. M. Sreemathi Second Year M.Sc., Computer Science  

05 Ms. S. Shmiruthi Second Year B.Sc., Computer Science  

 

 The above said faculty Member Dr. S. Usharani and the students Ms. V. Hema, 

Ms.R.Madesh, Ms. D. Dhanloshini, Ms. M. Sreemathi and Ms. S. Shmiruthi are greeted by Er. 

K. Nallusamy, Chairman, Er. S. Selvaraj, Secretary, Mrs. Aruna Selvaraj,  Executive Director, 

Dr. M.R. Lakshiminarayanan, Principal, Dr. Arasuparameswaran, Coordinator, Silver Jubilee 

Celebrations, The HOD’s of Computer Science Dr. N. Elamathi & Dr. R. Navamani, the 

faculty members of Computer Science Mr. N.S.Senthilkumar and Mrs. S. Priya.  

 


